

BRANDYWINE SCHOOL DISTRICT

1311 Brandywine Boulevard Wilmington, DE 19809-2306 302-793-5000 brandywineschools.org

LINCOLN HOHLER
Superintendent

JOHN A. SKROBOT, III
President, Board of Education

JASON HELLER Vice President, Board of Education

June 24, 2022

Dear BSD Families,

We hope everyone's summer is off to a great start!

Even throughout the summer months, the Brandywine School Board continues to meet. The most recent meeting took place on Monday, June 13, 2022. We're happy to report the recap of that meeting is now live – and can be viewed <u>HERE</u>.

The next Brandywine School Board Meeting will take place on Monday, July 18, 2022, at 7 p.m. The meeting will take place at Brandywine High School and will also be livestreamed. Meeting information can be found on the district calendar on our website.

We hope everyone has a great weekend and we look forward to seeing our students who will be participating in summer programming when they start next week.

Respectfully,

Lincoln Hohler Superintendent